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18 March 2020 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Following the announcement from the Prime Minister and Education Secretary tonight.  I would like 
to confirm the arrangements for the next couple of days. 
  
Thursday 19th March: 

• Year 9 will continue to remain at home tomorrow but all other students will be expected to 
be in the Academy for normal lessons if you deem it is appropriate for them to do so.  We 
are only able to continue operating owing to the flexibility of staff covering colleague’s 
lessons, therefore, please bear with us on any delay in staff responses to your 
communications   

  
Friday 20th March: 

• Details will follow tomorrow regarding Friday 20th March.  Key worker’s children and 
vulnerable groups will be contacted once we receive further guidance from the Government 

  
Exams: 

• In light of the communication regarding the cancellation/postponement of examinations, all 
weekend revision sessions will be cancelled for the foreseeable future.  Please be assured 
that the Academy will do all it can to ensure that your child’s hard work and commitment 
are reflected accurately in the cancelled exam process as it evolves. 

  
A further email will be sent tomorrow which will outline additional information on homeworking, 
Show My Homework submissions and safeguarding. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
  
  
Mr M Avoth 
Principal 
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